Deborah Rogers

Assistant Clerk - Highways & Lighting Committee

(Working hours: Thursday & Friday morning)

Westerham Town Council Russell House, Market Square Westerham. TN16 1RB 01959 562147

office@westerhamtowncouncil.gov.uk

[www.westerhamtowncouncil.gov.uk]www.westerhamtowncouncil.gov.uk



follow us on facebook

IMPORTANT: The contents of this email and any attachments are confidential. They are intended for the named recipient(s) only. If you have received this email in error, please inform the sender immediately. Any unauthorised use, disclosure, or copying is not permitted.

Dear All,

As you are all aware there was a fatality on Hosey Hill on Good Friday and another incident the following day.

We need KCC to take action immediately to help solve the problems caused by excessive speed, poor road layout, and dangerous potholes on this road and others in the Parish of Westerham.

What we feel needs to be done is that the double yellow lines on Hosey Hill are extended/joined between Hosey Ridge and Wayside. The point where the fatality took place.

There should be a new 30MPH sign installed at the A25 end of Hosey Hill, there is nothing there at the moment.

The point at which the road speed changes from 60MPH to 30mph should be moved further up the hill, away from the area with houses.

A flashing speed sign should be installed at the top of Hosey Common before the entry to Westerham, this sign should show the speed the traffic is travelling, not just 30mph.

We request that you give these suggestions your immediate attention before anyone else is killed on Hosey Hill.

We have reported this on the KCC CSM database reference 208979 and understand that it will be discussed at the next SDC Joint Transport Board Meeting in May.

Yours sincerely

Cllr Linda Rodgers – Chair of Highways & Lighting Westerham Town Council